
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 32 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 8 February 2024 

  At the point the Council declared a “Housing Emergency” in 

November 2023 the Council publicly declared that it was 

housing approximately 5,000 households in temporary 

accommodation.  Meanwhile the officially recognised figure 

from the Scottish Government was approximately 3,500 

households. 

Question (1) Please provide a breakdown of the reasons/categories of 

households not recognised by the Scottish Government 

within the figures.   

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please also indicate for both the recognised and 

unrecognised households how many are being 

accommodated in unsuitable “bed and breakfast” 

accommodation. 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


